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April 13, 2016 
 
 
 
Re: Notice of Continued Electrical System Upgrades – Underground Vault Installation (Avery Park 
Neighborhood) 
 
Dear Utilities Customer: 
 
As part of the electrical system upgrades and continued work in your neighborhood, Fort Collins Utilities’ 
designs show an underground vault will be installed at or near your property line in the public right-of-
way near the street.  
 
The installations are scheduled to begin in late spring/early summer of 2016 in conjunction with the 
overall upgrade project, which should be completed in late 2017, weather permitting. Private property 
disturbed by this work will be restored at no cost to you.  
 
Although parking and traffic restrictions may occur during the course of the project, you will always have 
access to your home. Please contact us if you have any special needs of which we should be aware. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, email ElectricProjectEngineering@fcgov.com or call Light & Power 
Electric Utility Project Managers, Todd Vedder, 970-224-6152, or Luke Unruh, 970-416-2724. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we upgrade your electric system. Esta información puede 
ser traducida, sin costo para usted, 970-212-2900. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Todd Vedder      Luke Unruh     
Electric Utility Project Manager    Electric Utility Project Manager  
970-224-6152      970-416-2724 


